

Gorokan High School

Principal: Mr M Boake
Deputy Principal: Ms S Singleton
Deputy Principal: Mrs K Costa
Deputy Principal: Mr A Collins

24th February 2021

Years 10-12 Parent Forum Night

Dear Parent/Guardian.

During week 7 on **Wednesday 10th March**, you are invited to attend the Senior Parent Forum Night that will provide you with information around the transition into senior school and what support networks are available for you and your child. The night will commence at **5pm** and conclude by **7pm** in the New Hall and will begin with light refreshments.

You will have the opportunity to meet and interact with a range of your child's teachers and participate in a number of informative workshops and talks. Topics covered will include:- Transitioning into senior school, Careers and education pathways information, How to navigate the Parent Portal - including access to assessment schedules and upcoming tasks and Tips on "How to keep up with your student's learning".

The running of the night is as follows:

5.00 - 5.30pm:	Meet and Greet with Light Refreshments. (New Hall)		
5.30 - 5.45pm:	Introduction (New Hall)		
5.45- 6.15pm:	Session 1		
6.20 - 6.50pm:	Session 2		

Unfortunately, COVID-19 procedures are still in place at Gorokan High School and only one family member is able to attend with each student on the night. You will be asked to check in when you enter the school grounds and follow the school COVID-19 Safety procedures that have been put in place. We thank you for your understanding and co-operation.

We hope you are able to attend and look forward to meeting with you. Please complete the slip below and return to the year advisor by Wednesday 3rd March.

Kind Regards.

Mrs E. Manu (Head Teacher Welfare)	K McLean (Yr 12 Advisor)	I Selby-Smith/D Jonovski (Yr 11 Advisors)	M Pascoe (Yr 10 Advisor)		
Year 10 – 12 Parent Forum Evening					
Iwill/will not be attending the Year 10 -12 Parent Forum on Wednesday 10 th March.					
Student's name					